

Ana's Work Experience in this Country

Ana **was** an accountant in my country. She **came** to the US 6 years ago. She **lived** in New York. She **worked** in a restaurant in New York City. She **found** her job because of her cousin. He **told** her about the job. She **started** that job in 2016. She **was** a busser. She **helped** the server. She **gave** the customers bread and water. She **cleaned** the tables. She **left** that job in 2020.

She **moved** to Washington, DC because her brothers **were** here. She **looked** for a new job. She **saw** an ad on Craigslist. She **filled** out an application. She **had** an interview. She **took** a short test. The manager **hired** her. She **got** a new job as a security guard at a school. The job **was** great. She **said** hello when people **entered** the building. She **checked** student IDs at the front door. She **examined** bags. She **worked** at the school in the morning and she **studied** there in the evening.

Last March the school building **closed** because of the pandemic. Now she isn't working and she is studying from home. She will look for a new job soon. One day she hopes to work as an accountant again!

1. *How long has Ana lived in this country?* _____
2. *What did she do before she moved to the US?* _____
3. *Where did she live first in this country?* _____
4. *Where did she work when she lived in NY?* _____
5. *How did she find that job?* _____
6. *What were her job duties there?* _____
7. *Why did she leave her job at the restaurant?* _____
8. *Why did she move to DC?* _____
9. *How did she find her job in DC?* _____
10. *What was her job at the school?* _____
11. *What were her job responsibilities?* _____
12. *What was her work schedule?* _____
13. *Why did she leave that job?* _____